
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

June 16, 2004 

 
 

 
Honorable Common Council 
of the City of Milwaukee  

Room 205, City Hall 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 

 
Re: Ordinance Change Sections 101-5.5 and 81-80 
 

Dear Members: 
 

As a result of a review of the ordinances by the Department of Public Works, the Milwaukee 
Police Department and local trucking firms, changes to the permit procedure for oversize 
vehicles have been recommended.  These changes alter the size requirements necessary for 

obtaining a permit for oversize trucks and allow for multiple trips to be performed under a single 
permit.  To accomplish this purpose, we have prepared for introduction a resolution to change 

ordinances 81-80 and 101-5.5 of the Milwaukee City Ordinances.   
 
Very truly yours, 

 
 

GRANT F. LANGLEY 
City Attorney  
 

 
MICHAEL G. TOBIN 

Assistant City Attorney  
GFL:MGT:enm 
Enc. 
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TO:  Barry J. Zalben, Manager 
Legislative Reference Bureau 

 
FROM: Michael G. Tobin, Assistant City Attorney  
 

DATE:   June 16, 2004 
 

RE:  Charter Ordinances 81-80, 101-5.5 

  

       This is the draft proposed analysis and letter to the council. Attached is a copy of the precise 
sections of the federal statute referenced. Copy is also furnished to the comptroller for their 
information. Please review and advise. Thank-you. 

 
Proposed Analysis: 

 
 
c: W.Morics 
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